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Principal                    rkumiega@frontiercsd.org 

 

                                                                                June 2022 

Dear Parents:                                                                    

   I am looking forward to working with you and your child during the 2022-23 school year! The following 

is a list of school supplies and items your child will need. Feel free to recycle anything from last year. If you 

have any difficulty financially or obtaining any items on the supply list please let me know and we can always 

work something out. Please label all items and send inside a reusable store bag (example Walmart, Target, 

Wegmans etc.)       Thank you very much! 

● (4) big pink erasers 

● (5) Elmer’s Glue sticks (Elmer’s work better than the blue or purple kind) 

● (1) pkg. each fine tip and regular Markers (12 count regular colors) 

● (1) pkg. Crayons (24 ct.)     (Crayola seem to last the longest)       

● (1) pkg. Sharpened Colored pencils (regular colors) 

● (2) pkgs. of 24 - #2 sharpened pencils                                                        

● (1) pkg of wide ruled loose leaf paper 

● (1) pair of children’s scissors 

● (3) boxes of tissues 

● (8) 1 subject wide lined notebooks (yellow, black, red, 2-blue, 2-green and 1 any color) 

● (8) 2 pocket folders with middle 3 hole prongs to hold paper (yellow, black, red, 2-blue, 2-green and 1 

any color) 

● (1) 2” 3-ring binder with inside pockets 

● (1) 1” 3-ring binder with inside pockets 

● (1) pkg skinny dry erase markers (black) & (1) clean sock or piece of cloth 

● (1) beach towel labeled and a reusable shopping bag for inside/outside use 

● (1) pair of headphones to use with Chromebooks 

● (2) skinny yellow highlighter markers 

● (1) pencil box large enough to fit art supplies in 

● (1) non-leaking water bottle or send in bottled water daily. NO JUICE Please! 

 

* Please email or send in a list of likes (books, toys, activities, TV shows, movies, games etc.), dislikes and any 

other important information that would be helpful to know or use to motivate your child as I plan instruction 

and rewards. 

 * Complete change of seasonal clothing in case your child requires them during the year as we do not have a 

supply of these. *Make sure your child has velcro or tie sneakers in order to participate in Phys. Ed. and/or 

playground time. 



*Be Sure to notify the school nurse of any allergy/dietary restrictions. Please note you will need to send in 

any special foods that your child requires for parties or events* 

* Since we work with other classrooms for integration/social groups etc. This is Peanut Free classroom and we 

can not have any food containing or manufactured in a plant using peanut products entering our 

classroom.** Students will not be having a snack time in class this year or storing food in our classroom. If your 

child is having breakfast please let me know so we make sure they get there in the morning on time. 

* I am requesting that no toys or outside items be sent in to use in the classroom from home. I have all we 

need for reward/reinforcer times. 

* Please label your child’s backpack, all clothing etc. to avoid any mix ups. Your child will have a locker this 

year to keep all clothing, lunches, backpacks, coats etc. and they will be independently packing up. 

Please monitor your email during the summer for Cloverbank and District updates and information about a 

supply drop off date!  Thank you and I can’t wait to work with everyone in September!!!!! 

Mrs. Diamond                                                                       716-926-1760 ext. 6131                                                                     

sdiamond@frontiercsd.org 
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